
Bulletin Board

May 18

Awards Assembly

Pre School - 2nd Grade

8:30 am-9:30am

Grades 3-5

9:45 am-10:45 am 

Kickball Tournament - PM

Kindergarten Graduation HS Gym 

6:00 pm

May 19

Talent show-LAST DAY  Dismissal @ 

11:00 am

SCHOOL IS OUT - HAPPY SUMMER!

Stay up-to-date with PTO:
Facebook:
Text Alerts:
Sign up on the school web site
PTO Website:
hvillegrandviewpto.weebly.com
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May 2015 SCHOOL’S

OUT EDITION!

The PTO newsletter is available on line. Visit our PTO website at 
www.hvillegrandviewpto.weebly.com.

Principal: Mrs. Jenni Hayes
hayesje@huskers.k12.mo.us

Secretary: Lisa Larimore
larimorel@huskers.k12.mo.us

http://www.huskers.k12.mo.us/

Join PTO and help make a difference! New members and volunteers are always 
welcome for our various activities and events, please contact the school for more 
information.

“The best way to predict your
future is to create it.”

Abraham Lincoln

Summer school begins June 1st and ends June 26th
(8 am - 2:25 pm). 

Student registrations through May 29th.

I’d like to thank the PTO o�cers and committee members for 
everything they have done this year to ensure our students

have had wonderful classroom environments, supplies,
assemblies, parties, and �eld trips.

I’d also like to thank all the parents for a great year and wish them 
a safe summer!

- Mrs. Hayes

Noah Edwards- 4th grade (raised $330)
Marshall Ridinger- Kindergarten (raised $280)
Savannah Twyman- 4th grade (raised $256)
Benjamin Mason- 2nd grade (raised $240)
Owen Lockard- 2nd grade (raised $210)

TOP MONEY RAISERS

GREAT JOB KIDS!



Farewell and best wishes to the 5th grade class as they move along to Middle School next year.  A new chapter of your 
education begins! You have made your mark at Grandview, continue to strive for success and you will attain it!

TINY WORD SEARCH

Track and Field Day

3rd-5th Grade
May 12

1st-2nd Grade
May 13

HAVE A GREAT
SUMMER!

DREAM BIG,
BELIEVE BIG,
ACHIEVE BIG!

SPRING CLASSROOM PARTIES
The Spring Classroom Parties

were held recently. THANK YOU
to all our volunteers who continue to

make these a great event for all the kids!
YOU ROCK!

PARTIES TAKE SPECIAL VOLUNTEERS,
PLEASE CONSIDER JOINING IN!

Never be afraid to try 
something new. 

Remember amateurs built 
the ark, but professionals 

built the Titanic.

(Unknown)

Retirements - Congratulations to these wonderful people on their retirement from
Grandview...Thank you for your great service and commitment to our children.

Best of luck in the future! Our retirees are:
Kris Fabry - Speech & Language
Brenda Frolin - Special Services

Tani Stuenkel - 4th Grade Teacher


